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Chatham County Will resume Normal Operations Friday 

Chatham County, GA (August 31, 2023) – Chatham County Government will resume normal 
operations Friday, September 1, 2023. All offices and facilities, including the J. Tom Coleman and 
Juvenile Courthouses, will be open for business.  

County employees should report for their normal work schedule tomorrow. 
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